
From: Chad McBride <cmcbride@andersonsheriff.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/11/2017 9:27:21 PM
Subject: Re: Gentry Road in Starr, SC

Hello Lt. Governor,

Thanks for the email and I will notify the deputies to be conscious about that area when patrolling that 
zone. We do not have any dedicated traffic officers yet, although that is something we want to pursue 
after we finish building the rank and file.
I will also reach out to SCHP to ask for some assistance concerning this.
I hope you are enjoying your new role and let us know what we can do to assist you in any way.

Respectfully,

Chad McBride

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 7, 2017, at 4:29 PM, Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Good Afternoon Sheriff McBride,
I am attaching a letter regarding some concerns with Gentry Road in Starr, South Carolina. Thank you for your 
consideration of the issue.
Best Regards,
Kevin L. Bryant
Lieutenant Governor
LtGov@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-5280
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